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Fry’s Store Front Usage

September 13, 2018

Knights of Columbus

Attn: Larry Powers

4632 South Shoshoni Ave
Sierra Vista, Arizona 85650

Re: Store Front Usage

Dear Mr. Powers,

Thank you for your letter requesting the opportunity to utilize our store fronts.

Fry's Food Stores Operating Committee has given the Knights of Columbus
permission to:use the fronts of all Fry’s Food Stores State Wide on September
28-30, 2018 for their Tootsie Roll Drive. Our Store Managers will be notified that
your organization has permission for the above dates. Participants must be at

We wish you and your members much success in your endeavors. Again, thank

you for allowing Fry's to participate. We are grateful for your support of Fry’s Food
Stores.

Sincerely,

Natalie Bedwell
On behalf of,
THE OPERATING COMMITTEE

500 South 99th Ave. Tolleson, AZ 85353 — (623) 936-2100




